
Notes from the Head Teacher

Dear Families,
I cannot believe it is almost February already! Time is really going 
quickly at the moment and the children continue to do really well in 
their learning.

This afternoon, 15 children from years 4, 5 and 6 were taking part in 
the Croydon Schools Swimming gala heats at Trinity School in 
Croydon. We wish them all well and look forward to hearing how they 
got on.

Next week we are marking three events in school through a range of 
activities. It is National Storytelling Week, Children’s Mental Health 
Week, and NSPCC Number Day on Friday. I will write more about 
these in next week's Chronicle.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Attendance Champions 
Week 19

1st Place – Year 4: 99.63%

2nd Place – Year R: 96.33%

3rd Place – Year 5: 96.07%

4th Place – Year 2: 94.83%

5th Place – Year 6: 94.07%

6th Place – Year 1: 93%

7th Place – Year 3: 87.31%

Reflection
This week, we reflected on what Jesus meant when he said he is the 
bread of life (John 6.35). Just like bread gives us energy for our bodies, 
Jesus gives us energy for our souls and our spirituality. He helps us to 
be kind, to love one another and to do good things.

When we think about Jesus as the Bread of Life, we remember that 
He always loves us and will sustain us through good times and bad.

Jesus declared, “I am the bread of life. Whoever comes 
to me will never go hungry”

John 6.35

After School Club
We continue to provide an after-school club on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays which runs until 5.45pm and costs 
£12 per session. The children who attend really enjoy their time 
and sometimes want to stay longer! At the club, the children get a 
drink and a snack, and have the opportunity to complete their 
homework or take part in one of the fun activities available. If you 
are interested in using this provision, either as a regular booking 
or on an ad-hoc basis, please contact Mrs Stevenson via the 
office.

Dates for your Diary

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day
Monday 10th March: Spring term parents consultations (session 1)
Monday 17th March: Spring term parents consultations (session 2)
Monday 17th – Friday 21st March: Science week

Further information about all of these events will be sent home in 
due course.


